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 AUSTREY PARISH COUNCIL
10th February 2025
Dear Sue,

As you are aware, we are reviewing our existing Neighbourhood Plan as we are aware that all developments that have been identified in our original plan have now been built therefore as a Parish Council, we felt that we needed to review our NCP.
I am aware that there are three different modifications that can be made to a plan and after completing a Housing Needs Survey across the village, consulting with yourselves within NWBC Planning and also going into further consultation with our residents, I can confirm that our plan will contain material modifications as they correct errors and make updates but they will not be significant enough for the plan to go to referendum.

Should you have any further queries please don’t hesitate to reach out.

Best regards,

Samantha Goldney-Neate

Chair of Austrey NDP Review Committee’

Austrey Parish Council

To contact us:
write to   Austrey Parish Council,
12 Hollybank Estate, Austrey, Atherstone  CV9 3ET
email  
parishclerk@austrey.co.uk
website    austrey.co.uk


